
 

 

 

 

P    W PRINTS 
October 2022 

 
 
 
 
Dear Westridge Families, 
 
Thank you to all of you that were able to join us for 
parent/teacher conferences this week. We always appreciate 
the opportunity to talk with you and share about your child’s 
progress at school. Open communication between school and 
home is such an important part of a student’s success at 
school. Thank you for your involvement in your child’s 
education and for your continued support of our school and 
staff.  
 
Your child brought home two fliers about the Westridge 
Walkathon on Wednesday. We are very excited to kick off our 
biggest fundraiser for the year. You can help just by 
registering your child at https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/. 
You can also track our progress towards reaching our goal of 
$15,000. We appreciate all of the donations. We will hold the 
actual Walkathon on Friday, October 14th.  
 
We will also hold our Fall Parties on Friday, October 28th. 
More detailed information will be coming home as we get 
closer to the date. However, students will be allowed to 
change into costumes for the parties, and we will be having a 
parade that everyone is welcome to attend.  
 
Thursday, October 20 is the end of the first quarter. Report 
cards will come on Friday, October 28th.  
 
As always, if you have any questions or concerns, please feel 
free to give me a call, 402-289-2559. 
 
Mr. Broshar 
Principal 
Westridge Elementary 
 

 
 
[TUESDAY] Oct 4 
PTO Meeting @ 6:30 PM 
 
[THURS & FRI] Oct 6 & 7 
Outdoor Education- 5th grade 
students only 
 
[FRIDAY] Oct 14 
Westridge Walkathon 
 
[WEDNEDSDAY] Oct 19 
Picture Re-takes 
 
[THURSDAY] Oct 20 
End of 1st Quarter 
 
[FRIDAY] Oct 21 
No School- Teacher In-service 
 
[THURSDAY] Oct 27 
Author Visit- Sarah Weeks 
 
[FRIDAY] Oct 28 
Fall Parties- Schedule TBA 
 
[TUESDAY] Nov 1 
PTO Meeting @ 6:30 PM 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Westridge Elementary                                  
 Mission Statement: 

 
In an effort to create life-long learners, the staff at Westridge Elementary 
School working closely with parents and community strives to realize 
each child’s fullest potential in the areas of personal, social, intellectual, 
emotional, and physical development. 

https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/
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SCHOOL LUNCH 
EPS partners with SchoolPay for student lunch accounts. To 
add funds, go to www.schoolpay.com and log into your user 
account. If you do not yet have a SchoolPay account, 
instructions to create one can be found by clicking here. You 
will need your child’s five digit student ID code to set up the 
account.  
 
Breakfast is served everyday starting at 7:35. All students are welcome to 
join us for breakfast and do not need to order ahead of time. Please drop 
students off at door #3. 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Health Screen Volunteers Needed 
Nurse Amy needs your help! Volunteers are needed to assist in our 

annual health screenings. Volunteers will be assisting in taking 
students’ height, weight, hearing, and vision screenings. If you are available, 
please review the available slots on the link. Thank you! 
https://tinyurl.com/WRhealthscreen 
 

 
 
 SCHOOL DAY 

HOURS 
8:10-3:06 

http://www.schoolpay.com/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j9AKZia91y76eVyH-22xQdY4U8zENV2kYvQvX5TEHVk/edit
https://tinyurl.com/WRhealthscreen
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Recess & Lunch Times 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
You can find more information about Westridge Elementary online.  
 
 

https://www.elkhornweb.org/westridge/ 
 
 
 

https://facebook.com/ElkhornPSWR/ 
 
 
 

@ElkhornPS_WR  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.elkhornweb.org/westridge/
https://facebook.com/ElkhornPSWR/
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Note from the Nurse…
With the beautiful onset of the fall season also comes the unwelcomeness
of the cold, flu, and Covid viruses as well as seasonal allergies.  Be sure
your student is practicing healthy habits like getting plenty of rest, eating
healthy foods, drinking plenty of water, good hand washing/sanitizing
techniques, and staying up-to-date on immunizations.

**Also--please be sure to continue to turn in action plans and medications
for your students with asthma and severe allergies.**

Health Screens
The State of Nebraska requires that all K-4th grade students as
well as students new to the district be screened for height,
weight, vision, hearing, and dental health. The screening at
Manchester will be on Friday, October 7th from 8:30-10:30ish

Also, please make sure that your student brushes their teeth that
morning and that they wear their glasses or contacts if they have them.  Thank you!

Happy Fall!
Amy LaughlinHardick

alaughlinhardick@epsne.org

mailto:alaughlinhardick@epsne.org
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